
                                                   

 

Despite the latest Covid-19 surge, we were able to get the Gateway GTO year officially 
underway.  We held our annual Pizza Party on Sunday the 16th.  

Many of you will probably recall that for 2021 we had to cancel the pizza party.  We did 
not want to do that 2 years in a row.  For 2020, we had tried a new location, Cannoli’s.  The 
general consensus after that event was that it was great location and great pizza, but the room 
they had available was just too small for us. 

So, for 2022 we were in a new location, Crusoe’s South in Oakville.  This turned out to 
be a perfect venue for the event.  Not only was the price right for the room (free) but we also 
had plenty of room, the service was great, and so was the pizza.  The other nice thing about this 
location is that they can accommodate up to 80 people.  So, when we (hopefully) have Covid 
behind us for next year’s event and more people are able to come, we will still have plenty of 
room. 

I was not exactly sure how many folks to expect given the combination of the new loca-
tion, Covid, and the fact it was Wildcard Weekend for the NFL.  But, the turnout was better 
than expected at 38.  This included some of our newest members.  We also had a few members 
who are not always able to make our regular meeting because they live too far south to make it 
to Ginghams on Thursday evenings.  

Everyone had a great time so we will definitely be back again next year. 

We lucked out on the weather since the snow had ended the day before and the roads 
were clear.  Of course, because of the salt on the roads, most of us were in or daily drivers.  No 
matter, only 3 months until the Easter car show! 
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